
 

 
 
 

NextGen Training Opportunity 
 

On January 18, 2022, the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District 

of Pennsylvania will upgrade its Case Management/Electronic Case Filing System 

(CM/ECF) to the Next Generation of CM/ECF (NextGen).   

Attorneys who practice in the Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of 

Pennsylvania, along with their staff, are invited to attend a brief training session to 

discuss what steps need to be taken to access NextGen CM/ECF.  The session will 

be held on Tuesday, January 11, 2022 at 1:00 P.M.   

To join the training session, please use the Zoom Link or Meeting ID/Passcode 

provided below:  

 
https://www.zoomgov.com/j/1611946369?pwd=ZkFxS0lEZ2s2SWhrZ1JwZF
NUNjlWdz09 

 
Meeting ID: 161 194 6369 
Passcode: 068821 
 
 

The training session will last approximately 30 minutes and will be recorded.   

 

Please visit our NextGen CM/ECF Information page for more information on actions 

you will need to take with your PACER account prior to January 18, 2022. 
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